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MEMBERS 

• Reverend Bruce Heil; Director 

REPORT 

• In July of 2022, I was privileged to attend the Quadrennial Conference of the IPHC in 
Jacksonville, Florida.  We voted on numerous pertinent changes, revisions, and additions to 
our Conference over the next 4 years, The Budget Allowance allotted to the WIN Ministry 
allowed me to be part of this world changing Conference, to which I say Thank You. 

• There are, and will continue to be, many opportunities to be in prayer for our Conference, local, 
as well as worldwide. Prayer continues to be an important aspect in the work we do in the 
Kingdom. 
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